
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by C&R: April 4, 2011 (10-0-0) 
Present: � Peter Buzanski, Toni Campbell, Marc D’Alarcao, Winncy Du, Lynda 

Heiden (Chair), Dennis Jaehne, Annette Nellen, Lori Salazar, Wynn 
Schultz-Krohn, Pam Stacks 

Absent: � Peggy Cabrera, Dominique van Hooff 
Financial Impact: � Possible savings associated with fewer repeats of 100W courses 
Workload Impact: � No significant impact is anticipated 

Recommendation of the Board of General Studies (4-0-0, November 4, 2010)  

Approved by C&R with revisions May 4, 2011 (10-0-0) 
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